
The Gates Chili Spartan Eats School Nutrition 
Program is participating in the U.S. Department of 

Agriculture’s Summer Food Service Program, 
which provides free meals to students during the 

summer.
All kids in the community, 18 years and younger, 

can participate; you need not be a Gates Chili 
resident.

SUMMER OF 2020 (FREE) FOOD 
PROGRAM

When: Monday, July 6, through Friday, Aug. 21
What time:     Monday-Friday 11am – 1:00 pm Lunch (with breakfast for next morning)
Where: Drive-up School Locations:  Gates Chili Middle School and Paul Rd School

Check website for Spartan Eats Bus Stops!
How much: Free!

What’s on the menu: Check out the menu by going to gateschili.org/SummerMenu
You may print the menu using the “print” button in the top right corner of the screen or 
by requesting a paper copy from your preferred meal site

Info: 585-247-7213 or www.fns.usda.gov/cnd/summer 

There are no income requirements and no registration is necessary.

This program is fully funded by the USDA, so there is no cost to the 
district or taxpayers. 
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